
 

James .Ardiel Elementary School 
13751 - 112 Avenue, Surrey, B.C. V3R 264 

Phone: 604-588-3021 Fax: 604-581-5209 

 

 

June 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 

WELCOME TO KINDERGARTEN AT JAMES ARDIEL ELEMENTARY! 
 

It is our pleasure to welcome you to James Ardiel School! We have a wonderful community 

here.  Kindergarten is a very important year. Our staff work together to make sure the 

transition to school is a successful one for your child.  

 

Kindergarten teachers will be collecting $35 from each student that will be used to purchase 

ALL the school supplies that your child will need for the 2021-2022 school year.  Please fill 

out the form below with your payment and submit it to the office in September.  

 

You will be able to sign up for the Parent/Teacher Conferences on the first day of school, 

Tuesday, September 7th.  Refer to the calendar for the time your child is to come to school. 

Also, please fill out the Getting Acquainted Information sheet and bring that to the 

Parent/Teacher Conferences in September.  

 

Please feel free to contact the school if you have any questions or concerns @ 604-588-3021.  

 

Thank you 

 

Ms. Badial, Ms. Crosse and Ms. Shin 

Kindergarten Teachers 
 
 

 

   KINDERGARTEN SCHOOL SUPPLY 2021-2022 PAYMENT 
 
 

Student Name: _____________________________ 
 
 
_____ I have enclosed $35 for School Supplies for the 2021-2022 school year. 
 
CASH      CHEQUE 

 

(please circle one) 

 
 


